
                     City of Fairbanks 
                “Fairbanks Stormwater Management Development” 

 
         FY02 Grant Award: $ 125,000      Project Match: $ 83,333 

 
Description and Purpose: The City of Fairbanks 
in conjunction with the University of Alaska - 
Fairbanks will continue developing an accurate 
map, inventory, and model of the City's storm 
water drainage system.  This comprehensive tool is 
required fundamentally for a detailed 
understanding of the system and is a necessary 
foundation for continued development of a storm 
water management program.  It will facilitate 
communication within the City and other public and 
private organizations, particularly in emergency 
situations such as an oil spill.  It will aid eventual 

compliance with Phase II NPDES requirements.  It will also assist in coordinating concerns 
regarding the Chena River, a Category I watershed, with the Lower Chena River Watershed 
Management Strategy Committee, and the Noyes Slough Action Committee. 
 
The work represents the third year of a planned multi-year effort.  The multi-year project 
schedule is necessary because of the limited mapping field season, the limited staff, concurrent 
model development, and the extent of the mapping effort. 
 
Evaluation of Environmental Benefits:   
The City will maintain an evaluation process throughout each project task to insure the project 
objective is being accomplished as intended.  Progress will be monitored for extent of work 
completed and amount of budget expended.  Reporting requirements will provide a check on 
progress and finances.  Submittals will be reviewed for timeliness and content.  If quality of work 
product, scope, budget, or target dates are not being achieved, in-house adjustments or 
amendments to the work plan will be initiated. 
 
Deliverables for this project include:  
Data files, maps, and final report. 
 
 
 
Project Contacts: 
Grantee Project Manager 
Gerald S. Colp, Engineer III 
City of Fairbanks 
800 Cushman Street 
Fairbanks, AK 99701 
Phone 459-6745 fax 452-5913  
gcolp@mosquitonet.com 
 

 
 

DEC Project Manager  
Amy Ash, Environmental Specialist 
Alaska Dept. of Environmental Conservation
610 University Avenue 
Fairbanks, AK 99709 
Phone 451-2136 fax 451-2187  
Amy_ash@enviroc.state.ak.us 


